
 
 

May 16th , 2025 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 
 
Please see the information below for some updates and reminders: 
 
From Chaplaincy 
Grade 12 Retreat and Graduation Mass – Important Reminder! 
The grade 12 retreat and graduation mass will take place this coming Wednesday, May 21st at St. Kateri and St. 
Ignatius of Loyola Parish.  We have organized two guest speakers, interactive activities, and time for our 
graduates to reminisce and share memories.  Doughnuts, hot chocolate and lunch will be provided. In order to 
participate, however, students must complete the google form and return the signed permission forms to Ms. 
Heist in room 107 on Tuesday (forms are available in the Graduation google classroom). 
 
From the Music Department  
On Wednesday, May 21st at 7:00pm, the Loyola Music Department will be having their annual Spring Concert. 
This year's theme is “Spring into Motion" and will take place in our cafe. Tickets are available for $10.00 on 
School Cash Online. Come out for an evening of great performances! 
 
Sports 
Soccer 
The Sr. Boys Soccer team finished off their regular season games this week against St. Francis Xavier and St. Martin. The 
boys fought hard but unfortunately came up short in both games. However, the boys look forward to the first round of 
playoffs next Wednesday against St. Marguerite D’Youville. Go Warriors! 

 
Our Girls Soccer team beat St. Francis Xavier 2-0 on Monday.  Yesterday, the team played a strong game but 
came up short 1-0 to St. Martin. 
 
From Guidance 
May 29, 2025: The latest date all applicants who submitted their university application by the January 
application deadline can expect a response from an Ontario university. This includes an offer of admission, a 
refusal or a deferral. 
 
 
Grade 12 Period 4 Exam 
The period 4 exam for Grade 12 students only will be written on Tuesday, June 17th. A more detailed schedule 
for this day will be provided at a later date. 

 

 



Attendance Reminder: 

If a student has been signed out by a parent / guardian, they cannot remain inside or outside the building to 
socialize instead of going to their class.   Once they are signed out, the expectation is that they are to wait for 
their parent / ride home in the main office or in class.  

Culminating Performance Tasks (CPTs) 
In all courses, students will be expected to complete a final project or CPT in the last weeks of the class.   
Students must complete those tasks at school with teacher supervision.  Attendance during CPT time is 
mandatory as these projects cannot be completed at home. 
 
Final Exams 
Students will write their final exams for semester two on June 18, 19, 20, 23 (period one – four) 
June 24 is an exam contingency day.   
June 25 is the exam review day  
Please note that exam dates cannot be changed. Students must write their exams during the exam period. 
More details about the exam schedule will be shared at the beginning of June.  
 
PD Day    May 16th (no classes) 
Grade 12 Retreat and Mass May 21st   

Spring Concert   May 21st   7pm at Loyola 

Final Exams   June18, 19, 20, 23, 24 (period 4 grade 12 exam is on June 17th) 
Prom    June 5 at the Oakville Legacy Banquet Hall  
Graduation Ceremony June 26th   10:30 am at the Meeting House  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me or send me an email. 
Wishing you a wonderful long weekend ahead! 
 

G. Renda 

 
Gina Renda 
Principal 
c.c: Herman Viloria, Trustee, Mississauga Wards 2 and 8 


